
  Community Safety Partnership Meeting 

Taughmonagh Community Forum 

26
th

 November 2012 – 2pm 

 

Present: 

 

Norman Earle – Taughmonagh Community Forum, Colin Reid Taughmonagh 

Residents Association, Sgt Brian McLaren – PSNI, Inspector, Mark DeLargy – PSNI, 

Sarah Blankley PSNI, Keith Addy Belfast City Council, Raymond Stewart BCC, 

Harry Smith Benmore, Jackie McDonald, David Elliott NIHE & William Meehan 

TCF. 

 

Apologies:  

 

Kyle Morrison. 

 

Introduction: 

 

Harry Smith opened meeting and welcomed all in attendance. 

 

Minutes of last meeting: 

 

Proposed by William Meehan and seconded by Raymond Stewart. 

 

Area Reports: 

 

Police Service Northern Ireland 
 

Sgt McLaren took Group through the PSNI Taughmonagh statistics for the period 

22/09/12 to 24/11/12. 

 

Statistical Breakdown: 

 

• ASB   1 

• Burglary  0 

• Assault  4 

• Criminal Damage 0 

• Concern for safety 1 

• Suspicious  3 

• Theft   4 

• Other   3 

 

Sgt McLaren took the Group through the statistics by category giving some detail of 

each reported incident.  

 

Harry Smith took the opportunity to furnish Group with a Community Safety 

Newsletter that was going to be delivered to every household in the area.  The 

newsletter contained all the relevant contact numbers and details for a variety of 

agencies and departments that have the power to tackle crime and anti-social 

behaviour. 



 

 

 

Northern Ireland Housing Executive 
 

David Elliott brought Group up to speed with 5 ongoing cases of anti-social behaviour 

that the NIHE were currently working on. 

 

The breakdown was as follows: 

 

• Garden   1 

• Damage to property 1 

• Rubbish Dumping 2   1 

• Other   1 

 

Belfast City Council 

 

Keith Addy informed Group that there were no outstanding issues regarding BCC’s 

remit but did take the opportunity to raise awareness of a Crime Prevention & Safety 

Event being held in Belfast City Hall on Wednesday 5
th

 December, 10am – 1pm. 

 

 

AOB: 

 

None raised. 

 

DONM: 

 

Monday 28
th

 January @ 2pm, Taughmonagh Community Forum 


